
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Wellbeing Google Classroom 

The Mudgee Public School Learning 

Support Team have created a 

Wellbeing Google classroom for 

student use. The idea is for students 

to have independent access, either at 

home or at school, to some resources 

that may be able to help them if they 

are requiring wellbeing support. 

Please see the attached letter and 

complete it if you would like your 

child to access these wellbeing 

resources.  

Google Meets Assemblies 

As we are not permitted to have 

school assemblies due to the volume 

of students we have begun 

participating in our assemblies via 

Google Meets. Students can watch 

the assembly and participate with the 

presentation of awards from their 

own classroom. The School Captains 

and Vice Captains led the Primary 

assembly on Friday, and the Infants 

assembly yesterday. Yesterday the 

school band was recorded, so this 

recording will be used for the School 

Song and National Anthem. Next 

week the Year 2 leaders will be 

running the Infants Assembly. To 

make the assemblies more 

interesting, Mrs O’Hara has provided 

both a Primary and Infants challenge 

to be completed as a class group by 

the end of the week.  

Toilet Update 

Our Infants toilets are nearly 

completed! We should have the 

handover by next Tuesday which 

means they will be operational from 

next week.  This does mean that from 

next week, they will be demolishing 

the interior of our Primary toilets and 

beginning the upgrading of these. 

Primary students will need to access 

the toilets in the Primary hall or the 

Infants toilets. Although a lot of 

inconvenience, the refurbished toilets 

will be worth it in the end. 

Opportunity Class 2021 

The Opportunity Class is an advanced 

learning program for high potential 

and gifted students. This is for 

students going into Year 5 in 2021. 

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us                                                                          

for all the latest updates, events and excursion arrival times. 

Newsletter - Term 2,  Week 6 

44 Perry Street  
Mudgee NSW 2850   

 
Phone: 6372 2036 

 
2 June 2020 

Email: mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au              Website: mudgee-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to    

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher.                                             

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

  UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

  BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am-9.10am  

  SCHOOL BANKING - NO School Banking (until further notice) 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 8 June 

Queens B’day Long Weekend  

 Tuesday 28 July 

School Photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal Awards 

Meilana Tavita, Elcy Lucas,             

William Walker, Classje Curtis,       

Grace Bungate, Harriet Boyton,     

Jack Street, Charlie Pye, Levi Fenney, 

Jayden Li, Seb Turner, Aleira McKay, 

Deklyn Benson, and Lane Fisher 

Deputy  Principal Awards 

Skyla Kirk, Max Spradbrow, Evie King, 

Seb Turner, Catherine Mottershead, 

Oliver Scales, Owen Wray,              

Cody Pollard, Harley Moore,          

Terryn Casley and Sam Walker.  
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Our local Opportunity Class is at 

Cudgegong Valley Public School. 

Online applications will now open on 

Tuesday 9
th

 June and close on Friday 

26
th

 June. The Opportunity Class 

placement test will take place on 

Wednesday 16
th

 September, 2020.  

Attached is the link with information 

for Parents/carers and students. Fact 
sheet for parents/carers and students 

Kindergarten photos 

As our school photos have been 

postponed until July, our Kindergarten 

students need their photo taken for 

their school reports. One of our 

Kindergarten parents, Kate Freestone 

has kindly offered to do this. On 

Friday, all Kindergarten students, 

dressed in their winter uniform, will 

get their photo taken. These photos 

are for school use only and are not for 

sale. Thank you Kate! 

Social Distancing 

Thank you to all parents for following 

our Social Distancing protocols at Pick 

up and Drop Off times. We seem to 

have streamlined the plan over the 

week to enable students to leave the 

school quickly. This will continue  

while restrictions are in place. 

School Laptops  

Could I please ask that all families who 

borrowed a laptop/iPad to support 

with learning from home return these 

to the office so that they can then be 

used within the classrooms. 

Mrs Ros Rogers 

Relieving Principal  

LIBRARY NEWS 
Book Club - Issue 4 brochures 

were sent home last week. We will be 

accepting cash orders again! All orders 

need to be completed or handed in by 

Friday June 19th. No late orders can 

be accepted as that will delay the 

delivery. Thank you again for your 

continued support of the school 

Library through the purchasing of 

Book Club items.  

PRC - A quick reminder about the 

rule change with the PRC. You are now 

allowed to read 10 personal choice 

books. That is an increase from 5 in 

p r e v i o u s  y e a r s .  T h e r e 

are special ID numbers that need to be 

entered for the 5 extra choice books. 

They are: 685957, 685958, 685959, 

685960, 685961. These numbers can 

only be used once in your Challenge.  

Overdue books -  Please return any 

books that you have finished reading. 

Happy Reading!   

Mrs Siobhan Vitnell 

Teacher Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

KN Ieshia Dunford 

KC Brody McMahon 

KL Temperance Clay 

KW Malakye King 

1R Kaylee Robertson 

1T Sophie King 

1S Braxton Ibrahim 

1C Grace Rayner 

2H Classje Curtis 

2S Peyton Waters 

2C Quade Singer 

2W Aleeya Reid 

MW Levon Van Reason 

JC Cylis Powder 

3W Maya McMaster 

3T Ashton Taylor 

3B Braxton Ellery 

3L Stella Clayton 

4E Felix Smith 

4J Charlotte Boyton 

4D Charli McMurtrie 

5/6J Bella Hill 

5/6B Grady Vitnell 

5/6M Rhydan Brown 

5/6K Matilda Bush 

5/6C Peter Ellis 

5/6L Evalyn Milson-Hamer 

SM Jayeden Jones 

TT Erin Gould 

GY Tyler Nixon-Shaw 

LA Makayla Buckman 

Breakfast Club is open  

Monday - Friday. Students are invited 

to come down to the canteen area for 

toast and a drink from                

8.45am - 9.10am each day.  

Our Jolly Gym Program for children 

starting Kindergarten in 2021 will be 
held early next term followed by 

Mudgee Beginners in Term 4 

Enrolment forms are  available from 
the school office.  

Bookings are essential!  

Pick up your forms now and don’t miss 
out on your preferred spot. 

https://schoolsequella.det.nsw.edu.au/file/a5190613-c171-4597-8fa3-6467227af757/1/Fact%20sheet%20for%20parents.pdf
https://schoolsequella.det.nsw.edu.au/file/a5190613-c171-4597-8fa3-6467227af757/1/Fact%20sheet%20for%20parents.pdf
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P&C Update – June 2020 

 
Online Ordering Coming Soon 
The P&C is excited to announce that online ordering for 
the canteen is coming soon using QuickCliq.  The online 
uniform shop will also move to QuickCliq.  QuickCliq is 
easy to use and is designed to be used on the go from 
your smartphone or tablet.  Canteen manager, Tracey 
and uniform shop manager, Michelle are currently 
completing training with the system.  More information 
and a start date for QuickCliq will follow next week.   

 

Canteen 
It’s wonderful to have all the students back at school - 
last week was certainly a busy week in the canteen.  The 
canteen can now offer a full menu.   The fabulous new 
winter menu for term 2 and 3 is attached to this 
newsletter and starts this week.  We have kept some firm 
favourites such as lasagne, meatball subs, mini pizzas 
and hamburgers and added some delicious new hot 
meals available everyday - fried rice, jaffles and 
spaghetti and meatballs.  Daily specials include 
macaroni and cheese (with added veggies), chicken 
stirfry, taco boats and hot soup – all cooked from scratch 
in the canteen from fresh ingredients.  We hope your 
kids enjoy! 

 

Uniform Shop 
****Open Wednesdays 2.30pm-3.30pm**** 

Order online anytime 
It’s the first week 
of winter which 
means plenty of 
frosty mornings 
coming up!   The 
uniform shop can 
help with all your 
winter uniform 
needs including 
jumpers, long-
sleeved shirts, 

winter tunics and long pants.  We also have a great 
range of warm beanies, scarves and gloves to keep your 
child toasty warm on those cold mornings.   Online 
orders are encouraged.  You can place your order at 
www.mudgeepublicpandc.com.au/uniform-shop.  With 
children back in their usual classrooms, online orders 
can now be delivered to your child’s classroom on 
Wednesdays.  The shop is also open on Wednesdays 
from 2.30pm to 3.30pm.  Social distancing is being 
observed and we ask that no more than 2 people enter 
the shop at a time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P&C General Meeting 
P&Cs have now been given permission to have virtual 
meetings so we will proceed with our next general 
meeting on Monday 15th June at 6pm.  Details regarding 
a venue and link for joining the meeting remotely will 
follow next week. 
 
Dates for the Diary: 
Next General Meeting: Monday 15th June, 6pm.  Venue 
TBA.  Link for video conferencing TBA 

mailto:mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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 M U D G E E   P U B L I C   S C H O O L 
44 PERRY STREET 

MUDGEE NSW 2850 
      Phone: (02) 6372 2036 

Email: mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: https://mudgee-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

2 June 2020 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

The Mudgee Public School Learning Support Team have created a Wellbeing Google classroom 
for student use. 

The idea of the Wellbeing Google classroom is for students to have independent access to some 
resources that may be able to help them if they are requiring wellbeing support either from home 
or school. 

The Wellbeing Google classroom is managed and contributed to by school staff that are also 
members of the school’s Learning Support Team. 

The students will not be expected to submit any work from the Wellbeing Google classroom and 
are encouraged NOT to comment on the page at all, it is purely for locating appropriate resources 
to support their wellbeing. If your child requires wellbeing support whilst at school, they should 
seek help from a staff member. 

If you would like your child to be a part of the Wellbeing Google classroom, please complete the 
following permission slip and return it to their class teacher. They will then be provided with the 
instructions of how to join the Wellbeing Google classroom. If time allows, a staff member may sit 
with your child and assist them to join, however, this can also be done from home. Once they 
have joined you can encourage your child to open the classroom from home so that you can also 
have look at the resources that are available for your child. 

Please contact either myself or your child’s class teacher on 6372 2036 if you would like any 
additional information. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Lisa Smith 
Learning Support Team Coordinator. 

 ...............................................................................................................................................................  

Wellbeing Google classroom – Mrs Lisa Smith, Learning Support Team Coordinator 

I give permission for my child _________________________ from class_______ to join the  

Mudgee Public School Wellbeing Google classroom. 

Parent/carer Name: ___________________________Signature:__________________________ 

Date:________________  
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